
From: Scott Eller [mailto:Scott.Eller@Caslinc.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 2:36 PM 
To: Bill Aldinger <Bill.Aldinger@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: follow up 
 
Hi Bill, 
 
It was great to speak with you today.  As we discussed, the goals for the 2018 RFA cycle have already 
been established.  From what I understood, the priority areas/goals rotate from year to year.  I have 
noticed that a medium sized county in South Florida has not been awarded in the past 4 years.  From 
meeting with the CoCs in Charlotte, Lee and Collier Counties, there is a great need for a permanent 
supportive housing project for the homeless.  My hope is that for 2019 RFA cycle, a medium sized 
county in South Florida can be established as a goal.  I greatly appreciate your assistance in working 
towards creating more opportunities removing people from homelessness.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Scott 
 
 
 
J. Scott Eller, CEO 

Community Assisted & Supported Living, Inc.  

d/b/a  Renaissance Manor 
1401 16th Street 

Sarasota, Fl. 34236 
Assisted Living Facility w/ Limited Mental Health License # 5258 

Ph. (941) 365-8645 

Fax (941) 955-0520 

Cell (941) 928-1814 
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